
SRHS SAC MEETING MINUTES 
 

DATE:  January 19, 2021 
PLACE:  Guidance Conference Room 
TIME:  3:30pm 
 

A.  Meeting called to order at 3:36pm 
B. Action Items 

 
1.  Approval of Minutes from 12/14/2020 meeting:  Motion Alma Miller with second by Karen 

Rutledge with unanimous approval. 
 
2.  Local scholarships for seniors will be available on Canvas starting Monday, February 1, 

2021.  Local Patrons and community groups supporting seniors by supplying seniors with 
scholarships.  There will be social media notifications as well as announcements at school.  
There are 40-60 patrons in the community that offer scholarships and have been very 
generous to our students.  Some scholarships are specific to just seniors at SRHS  and some 
are open to all seniors in IRC.  Some are degree specific like STEM, band, chorus. All seniors 
are encouraged to real all the offers.  Deadlines for the majority of these scholarships are 
usually in March.   

 

Karen Rutledge expressed a desire to speak with Laura Zorc, who is the previous SDIRC 
member and chair about who to speak with at the state level with modifications for the 
Bright Futures Scholarships in light of the pandemic and that seniors in the 2021 class have 
been impacted for an entire year. 
 
Mr. Valencia discussed the Florida Academic Scholarships (Bright Futures).  FDOE is looking 
to see if there is a trend downwardly in scoring for this year’s seniors with regards to the 
SAT. 


